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DID YOU
KNOW?

NEW DEVELOPMENT BETWEEN 310 AND
REFUGEE WITH 153 NEW HOMES. PHASE ONE

SHOWN BELOW.

There are currently 29 upcoming and new
developments within the SWL District. The map

shows each development and its location.

THE PRELIMINARY STAGES OF THE NEW ACCESSIBLE PLAYGROUND AT KIRKERSVILLE HAVE BEGUN. THE SURROUNDING SIDEWALK WILL
ALLOW STUDENTS TO ACCESS THE SOFT SURFACE PLAYGROUND FROM ALL SIDES. THE NEW COLORFUL DESIGN WAS CHOSEN BY

TEACHERS AND ADMINISTRATORS AND WILL BE A FUN PLACE FOR PLAY FOR YEARS TO COME. RENOVATIONS WILL BE COMPLETED BY THIS
SUMMER WITH NEW STUDENTS REPORTING IN THE FALL. 


